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Voorhees, New Jersey – Congratulations to Lieutenant William Walsh, who was selected by 
the Voorhees Breakfast Rotary Club as their First Responder of the Year. Lieutenant Walsh will 
be recognized at the Rotary Club’s Community Service Awards Dinner on January 23rd, 2020 at 
Lucien’s Manor in Berlin. The Club conducts charitable service projects in Voorhees, South 
Jersey and, as part of Rotary International, across the globe. Lt. Walsh has had the pleasure of 
working alongside the Voorhees Breakfast Rotary Club for numerous projects in our schools and 
township.  
 

 

For more information about this release, please contact Lt. Walsh at wwalsh@vtpd.com  
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